
THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL (OLD CAITHNESS ROAD), HELMSDALE (ONE 
WAY), TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2022 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 
It is proposed to impose a one-way restriction on 142 metres of road in the 
interests of road safety.  The restriction will also enable the following 
improvements to be introduced at the A9 Old Caithness Road Junction, in the 
interests of road safety: 
 

• Provide the School Crossing Patroller with a more suitable location at 
which to operate thereby improving the pedestrian crossing provision 
across the A9 

• Widen pavements for use by pedestrians, particularly those travelling to 
Helmsdale Primary School.    

 
 
 
 


